
March 19, 2020 

 

Due to concerns of the Coronavirus (COVID19) 

The Missouri State Shoot has been rescheduled. 

The new date will be July 8th – 12th,  2020  and will be held in conjunction with the Southwestern Zone 
Shoot.   

The same event targets will apply to both shoots and there will be trophies for the State Shoot and 
trophies for the Southwestern Zone Shoot. A shooter can win a State Shoot Trophy and a 
Southwestern Zone Trophy for the same event targets. 

The MYSSA Spring Breakem Shoot scheduled for Saturday April 4th has been cancelled   

The Paul Larsen State High School Shoot scheduled for Saturday May 2nd has been postponed until 
October 10th and will be combined with the MYSSA Fall Classic that was already scheduled for October 
10th.  

 Our primary priorities at this time is to help protect our employees and customers.  We are trying to do 
our part to help prevent the spread of the virus. 

 At this time no other scheduled events at MTA have been canceled. Please watch the motraps.com 
website and the motraps Facebook page for further details.  

The Amateur Trapshooting Association has a statement on the shootata.com website with information 
related to registered shoot events.  

                                                                                                                   

 

                                                                                  Thank you for your understanding and continued support  

                                                                                  Missouri Trapshooters Association    


